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Greetings Classic Club Members,  

As we begin the Christmas season my thoughts go to the many Classic Club events
and celebrations we've shared and enjoyed together throughout the years.  
2020 presented an opportunity to take a different direction with our seniors. This
will be our last Classic Club newsletter as the Classic Club will not continue into
2021.   This may be the end of our Classic Club as we know it but with the change
we will be able to offer more to all of our seniors.  We are looking forward to positive
changes in 2021, so stay tuned!  

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Stay safe and stay healthy.
Debbie Tostenson, Classic Club Director
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SAVE THE DATE
Friday, December 4th, 2020

10 a.m. to Noon
Classic Club Members, drive up to Santa's house in 

Citizens National Banks South (back) parking lot and 
you will receive a special gift from Santa's helpers.  

We can't wait to see you!
 Merry Christmas! 

(while supplies last)
(Masks are required and please maintain social 

distancing by remaining in your vehicle)

December 24th - Christmas Eve - Closing at noon
December 25th - Christmas Day - Closed
January 1, 2021 - New Year's Day

Citizens National Bank will be closed on the following dates:

Use an ATM anytime.
Mobile Banking anytime, anywhere.  
Bank Online at: www.cnbbank.com

or call 732-0157 for 24-Hour Phone Banking.

cnbbank.com  218.732.3393


